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Yes, We Serve! 
Lions have many opportunities to serve people in our communities, especially now as the 
Covid virus continues to harm so many people both physically and financially.  As we 
approach colder weather and holidays, please consider how we may best serve others. 
The food bank donation calendar is only one option to provide for others. 



                             
 

District 14-K Governor’s Message 
 
 As Thanksgiving approaches we all have much to be thankful for. 
My club visitations have started and I am happy to say that I have been able 
to meet in person with those clubs.  As I spoke to the clubs we discussed the 
state of the club and their fund raising efforts.  Each club was able to tell me 
a success story about their fundraiser.  From the Duck Race by the Emmaus 
Lioness Lions club to the Chicken Barbeque by the Richmond Club to the 
Tractor Pulls for Lehigh Township, each was tremendously successful.  Don’t 
think that fundraisers won’t work.  People are looking to help their community 
in any way they can, especially in these difficult times.   
 
 The point is to not give up.  Work together as best we can.  Think 
outside the Box.   
 
 Keep in mind World Diabetes Day is November 14th. 
 As Lions, we will get through this.  We will be stronger for it. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 
District Governor Dan  
 
 



Greetings Lions, Lioness, and Leos,  

As I look out my window, leaves are blowing outside.  It is 
nice to living in an area where we have four seasons and 
can see the beautiful dance of fall color.  I enjoy fall almost 
as much as I enjoy spring.  Spring reminds me of new life 
and new beginnings.  Fall reminds me of cleansing and 
preparation as the trees shed old leaves to make way for 
new leaves, it is this gentle reminder that life keeps going. 
Life does keep going…despite a pandemic and need for 
social distancing.  Clubs are learning new ways of meeting 
and communicating.  We are hearing wonderful stories 
how life keeps going in District 14K through service, 
fundraising, and membership growth. 
Shout out!  Do not be afraid to have conversations about 
Lions with your friends.  One never knows who is listening, 
as folks/businesses are willing to help when they know 
there is a need. Recently a Lion shared in conversation with a friend that their club 
would have trouble this year in their donations to the community as the pandemic had 
hurt their fundraising efforts.  Recipient of an unsolicited philanthropic $10,000 grant, 
the Lower Lehigh Lions Club’s “Helping Hands Project” will now be a reality for this 
holiday season, along with other deserving projects.  Congratulations! 
“Ask what your district can do for you” – 2020-2021 DG theme.  District 14K and 
Multiple District 14 (state level) are here to support Clubs.  If your club has questions, 
or needs assistance, please reach out to DG Dan Lombardo, 2VDG Kathy Duelley, 
myself, a PDG, or any member of the Executive Committee.  If we do not know the 
answer, we will go searching for the answer. 
There is so much to learn about Lionism!  When we were new members joining a Lions 
Club, typically a friend asked us to join Lions.  We wanted to serve our community and 
those in need within our community. As new members, we were focused on our own 
club, but may have been unaware of District 14K (serving Lehigh & Northampton 
Counties), or even Pennsylvania (Multiple District 14), nor Lions worldwide.  Some 
clubs did not offer an orientation so this limited one’s knowledge of Lionism.  There is a 
wealth of knowledge about Lions on the Lions website www.mylion.org.  Check it out! 
Access Tools to Strengthen Your Club 
Are you looking to maximize your club’s success in membership, service, leadership 
and marketing?  
The Club Quality Initiative provides tools and assessments your entire club can use to 
identify opportunities for improvement. Obtain form and worksheet on 
www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center 
Club Excellence Awards 
The Club Excellence Award is more than an award…it is proof that your club is strong.   

• Is your club striving to finish the year with a net growth in membership?   
• Will your club participate in at least three service projects?   

 

http://www.mylion.org/
http://www.lionsclubs.org/en/resources-for-members/resource-center


• Are you promoting your club’s events or activities to the community?   
If you answered yes to these questions, your club may be eligible for the Club 
Excellence Award.  2020-2021 Club Excellence Award Application.  DG Dan Lombardo 
must sign off each application.  Deadline to submit your Club Excellence Award 
Application is August 31, 2021.   
RLLI – Regional Lions Leadership Institute – March 12-14, 2021, Red Lion Hotel 
Harrisburg Hershey Applications are available for anyone interested in a weekend of 
learning and fun relating to Lionism.  Do not miss out! 
Lions University offers Bachelors, Master’s or Doctorate degrees.  One can receive 
Lions training from the comfort of your own home at your own pace.  Learn more 
www.lionsuniversity.org. 
New Member Fee Waiver Deadline: December 31, 2020 
Attract and report new members before the end of 2020 to take advantage of the new 
member fee waiver. Remember — new members help ensure your club’s success for 
years to come.   
Virtual Meetings: Stay Connected While Staying Safe  
Hosting virtual club meetings is a great way to stay engaged while safely coordinating 
your service efforts. Explore the online platforms and tools that could be helpful for your 
club.  
Report Your Virtual Activities - reminder 
Your innovative virtual meetings and service make a difference. You have done a great 
job serving safely - so report your virtual activities in MyLion.org.   
White Cane Days - reminder to submit your club’s 2020-2021 White Cane Activities to 
Lion Richard Schreiner.   
National Diabetes Awareness Day - November 14, 2020.   We would like to hear how 
your club brought awareness to the community for living with Diabetes. 
Eye Glass Collection - Clubs may have quite a stockpile of eyeglasses from 2019-
2020 (if you did not turn them in at the 4th Cabinet meeting) & for 2020-2021.  Because 
of the pandemic, the research/recycling department at the University of Pittsburgh 
placed a hold on accepting donations as their storage facility is at capacity.  They fully 
expect to resume accepting donations.  They requested, when the program resumes, 
that cases not be included in donations.  District 14K Convention and eyeglass 
collection (tentative) scheduled April 24, 2021. 
2nd Cabinet meeting - November 21, 2020.  Cabinet reports are due to District 
Secretary/PDG Karlene Laub by November 13.  I look forward to seeing you! 
Like the leaves that come and go every year, life goes on.  Life in Lions goes on too.  I 
am thankful for each Lion and the opportunity to know and SERVE with you.  Please do 
not hesitate to contact us if we can do anything for you or your club.  Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
Debbie Lillegard  1VDG 

 

https://www.lionsclubs.org/resources/108253958
http://www.lionsuniversity.org/


Message from 2VDG Kathy Duelley  
 
 
Hello fellow Lions, Lioness, and Leo’s,  
 
Happy Fall everyone!  It’s hard to believe it’s the end of 
October and we are still struggling to get through the Covid 
crisis.  We will, however, make it through.  Our next Council 
of Governors State Council meeting will be held by zoom 
again in the beginning of November.  However, I really look 
forward to meeting other 2ndVDG’s at an in-person meeting 
at the State Council office on Oct 31.  
 
We will be having our November Cabinet meeting in person at the Friedens UCC 
Church in Slatington on Nov 21st.  The Executive Committee meeting will be held 
on Tuesday, Nov17, at 7pm at the UCC church on Airport Rd, Allentown. 
 
Just a reminder that the Coffee Mugs for Veterans service project is still going on 
until mid-November.  If your club is participating, please contact me at 
kathyduelley@gmail.com or 484-802-2386 and I will be happy to pick up your 
filled mugs at each club’s designated location.  I would like to deliver the mugs to 
the VA before Thanksgiving.  Thanks for helping with this simple service project! 
 
Remember to report your club service projects on My Lion each month.  If you are 
searching for service project ideas, take a look around My Lion and peruse 
projects that other clubs are involved in.  Even during this difficult time there are 
many great ideas out there for fundraising and service.  People are in need.  Look 
in this issue of the Tattle Tailer for the Advent Food Calendar and donate to your 
local food bank! 
 
Please reach out if your club needs help from the District.  We are here for you. 
 
Yours in service, 
Kathy Duelley 
2nd Vice District Governor  
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Greetings District 14-K Lions, Lionesses, and LEOS!    October 21, 2020 
 
District Governor Lion Dan Lombardo has called for the Second Cabinet Meeting of 2020-
2021. All members of District 14-K are invited and encouraged to attend. In keeping with the 
current COVID restrictions, masks will be required, and social distancing will be adhered to.  
 
Region 2 Zone Chairpersons are overseeing the arrangements. 
       
DATE:  SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 21, 2020 TIME: 9:00 a.m.  (Plan to arrive at 8:30)  
 
LOCATION: FRIEDENS UCC, 7227 PA-RT.873, SLATINGTON, PA 18080 
 
BREAKFAST MENU:  Eggs, sausage, hash browns, toast, bagels, fruit, danish, OJ, tea and coffee 
  
COST: $10.00 pp 
 
DRESS CODE: (Cabinet) Formal Winter Greens: Green blazer, gray trousers/skirts, white shirt, green tie 
and black shoes  
 
RESERVATIONS DEADLINE: RSVP by Saturday, November 14, 2020 to ZC Lion Denise Shaffer, 
1228 Hampshire Drive, Whitehall, PA 18052  E-mail: dshaffer1091@gmail.com 
 
CABINET REPORTS: Due by Friday, November 13, 2020 to District Secretary Karlene Laub, 4173 
Heritage Lane, Walnutport, PA 18088.  Phone: 610-760-1170.  *If possible, please email your reports to 
the following email addresses:  karlenelaub@gmail.com.    
 

REPORTS NOT RECEIVED BY THE NOVEMBER 13TH TIMELINE WILL NOT BE INCLUDED IN THE CABINET REPORT.  
 

(PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT) 
 

 

PLEASE MAKE _____ RESERVATION(S) FOR THE CABINET LUNCHEON MEETING ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER, 2020 
 

NAME(S)  __________________________________________ CLUB NAME:  ______________________________  

 
CURRENT POSITION OR TILE HELD  ____________________________  AMOUNT ENCLOSED: $ _____________  
                              (Checks payable to: “Lions District 14-K”) 
 

mailto:dshaffer1091@gmail.com
mailto:karlenelaub@gmail.com.
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October 21, 2020 
 
 

 TO:  2020-2021 District 14-K Executive Committee Members 
 
 FROM:  District Secretary Karlene Laub 
 
 RE:  SECOND EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING FOR LIONS YEAR 2020-2021 
 
 District Governor Dan Lombardo has issued a call for the First Executive 

Committee Meeting for Lions year 2020-2021.  All members of the Executive 
Committee are requested to attend this meeting.  

 
 DATE: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2020 
  
 TIME:  7:00 P.M. 
 
 LOCATION:  CHRIST U.C.C., 5050 AIRPORT ROAD, ALLENTOWN, PA 18109 
                                                      (LOWER LEVEL) 
 
 
        REPORTS SHOULD BE SENT TO DISTRICT SECRETARY KARLENE LAUB 
        BY FRIDAY NOVEMBER 13, 2020 IN ORDER TO BE INCLUDED IN THE PACKET  
        FOR THE BOARD MEETING.  
 
 

 
NO DRESS CODE; BE COMFORTABLE!      

 
 
 
 



 
 

Region 1 – Zone A  

 Emmaus Lioness-Lions • The Club will hold the November and December board meetings and 
regular meetings via Zoom.  Two new Lions members, Kay Beers 
and Debra Beers, will be initiated at the November 9 regular 
meeting.  

• The first Annual Duck Waddle on October 10th was a great success. 
Over $6K was netted from ticket sales and an additional $152 was 
donated to Lions October White Cane Event.  Wonderful musical 
entertainment was provided by Dave & Brenda Rehrig Duo, and 
great food by Spuds Food Truck and Mon & Mel’s Sweet Scoops 
Food Truck made the event at Emmaus Community Park a great day 
out for all! The Emmaus Lions Cubs waded in the creek to keep the 
ducks from hiding in the brush along the creek and helped all the 
little duckies cross the finish line. Congratulations to all the winners 
and thanks to everyone - the members, the patrons, DG Dan 
Lombardo and several of his cabinet members who participated in 
the fun.  

• The annual Chase the Chill at the Triangle in Emmaus is set for 
Saturday, November 7. Hundreds of scarves and hats were knitted 
to donate to community members who need one. All are welcome to 
attend this wonderful giving event from 9 am – 2 pm. 

• Additional Twiddle Muffs were recently delivered to Shoemaker 
School, Alburtis School, 7th Generation Charter School and Willow 
Lane School. Another successful project – 1,075 twiddle muffs have 
been knitted, decorated, and donated to children and seniors with 
various anxieties. 

 Emmaus Lions • Held our 75th Charter Night Celebration on Tuesday, October 6th at 
Brookside Country Club. Nice to get together and celebrate our Club 
and Melvin Jones Fellowship winners. 

• Presented and congratulations to our two new Melvin Jones 
Fellowship Award winners…..President Lion Dustin Grim and Lion 
Chuck Moniak. 

• Selling chances to win $50 worth of “scratch off” tickets.  $2.00 per 
ticket or $5.00 for 3 tickets.  See or call Secretary Sandy (610-393-
1213) if interested in purchasing tickets. 

• Board meeting will be held at the Mercantile Club in Emmaus on 
Monday, October 26th. 

• Fall Clam Chowder sale will be held on Saturday, October 
31st.  Prep work starts Thursday, October 29 & Friday, October 30th. 

• Will resume hoagie/sandwich making fundraiser on Monday, 
November 16th.  

 Mountainville Lions  

  



Region 1 – Zone B  

 Alburtis Lions • The Alburtis club hosted the District Governor and Vice District 
Governor on October 6th. This was our first in-person meeting since 
the pandemic. We hosted an in-person meeting with masks and 
social distancing in effect. No food was served due to COVID 
restrictions. We were also able to incorporate a Zoom meeting for 
members who may not have been able to attend the meeting in-
person. Feedback on the hybrid format was that it went pretty well 
(See attached pic).  

• The club has elected for the immediate future to hold one hybrid 
meeting and one virtual meeting a month adjusting as conditions 
warrant.  

 Kuhnsville Lions  

 Lehigh Valley Saturday A.M. Lions  

 Lower Lehigh Lions  

  

Region 1 - Zone C  

 Lehigh Township Lioness-Lions  

 Lehigh Township Lions  

 Slatedale-Emerald Area Lions  

 Slatington Lions  

 Upper Lehigh Lions  

  

Region 2 – Zone A  

 Allentown Center City  
 Centennial Lions 

 

 Bath Lions  

 Catasauqua Area Lions  

 Coplay Lions  

 Hanover Township Lions  

 Northampton Lioness Lions  

 Whitehall Lions The Club has continued to hold virtual teleconference business 
meetings. The Club is actively working to find a replacement meeting 
place, and has found a replacement meeting venue, the City View Diner 
on MacArthur Road in Whitehall.  The Club hosted District Governor 
Lion Dan Lombardo on October 5. His message theme focused on 
maintaining hope and activity during the current pandemic. 

• Individual Lions Service Recognition:  Lion Jeff Lear has 
received a Centennial Membership Award from LCI! Great 
achievement Lion Jeff! 

• Youth:  The Youth Committee met and has asked the Club to help 
support a local needy family with many children in the purchase of 
food for a holiday celebration.  

• Community Support/Fundraising:  
1. The Annual Sweepstakes broke all records for community 

support! Correspondence was received from one of the 
community member winners, thanking the Lions for all their 
projects which support the community.  



2. The Club has agreed to financially support the Whitehall Food 
Pantry for Thanksgiving needs.  

3.  Lion Patty Vahey has suggested the use of a “Reverse 
Advent Calendar” resource-collecting-concept to gather non-
perishable foods for the holidays and donating to the local food 
bank. Lions will collect and donate for delivery on December 5 
at the Whitehall Township Public Library site. 

• Fundraising-Administrative:  The Club participated with a local 
merchant (Boscov’s) during their sales days (October 14-15). The 
Club is awaiting the results and receipt of the sales shares. 

• Community Awareness:  The Club is considering opportunities to 
partner with the Lehigh Valley Chamber of Commerce to create 
awareness at future community activities and projects. 

• Vision Conservation:   
1. The Club has agreed to financially support the visual needs of 

a local couple for eye exams, eyeglass frames and lenses.  
2. The Club has agreed to support the Center for Vision Loss 

need for funding.  The check will be presented to CVL CEO 
Dennis Zehner when he visits our Club on November 2. The 
Club has indicated an interest of further support in the future at 
the CVL Needs Breakfast to be held next spring. 

• Diabetes Awareness:  The Committee is coordinating with the 
Whitehall Pharmacy to provide diabetes screening literature to the 
public. World Diabetes Day support projects are being planned for 
November 14. 

Lions Supporting Lions:  Lion PDG John Kratzer has donated 
proceeds to the Club of his ongoing sale of pins and other memorabilia. 

  

Region 2 – Zone B  

 Coopersburg Lions  

 Hellertown Lions  

 Saucon Valley Lions • The club hosted DG Dan Lombardo who in turn present awards to 
club members. 

• Lion Silas “Red” Rodenbach was celebrated for his 89th birthday. 

 Upper Saucon Lions  

  

 
Region 3 – Zone A 

 

 Bangor Lions  

 Moore Township Lions  

 Plainfield Township Lions  

 Richmond Lions  

  

Region 3 – Zone B  

 Bethlehem Township Lions • Our Bethlehem Township club hosted DG Dan Lombardo on 
Tuesday, Oct 13. 

• We had a nice meal and great session getting to know our DG and 
what he can do for our District. I encourage all clubs to make sure 



they keep their scheduled visit with DG Dan, either in person or by 
Zoom. 

• We are also holding a nut roll sale for Thanksgiving in hopes of 
raising some funds for our club projects.  

• We will also be doing an Advent Food Calendar for the month of 
November and brining goods to our December meeting to date to the 
local food bank. Flyer attached in this newsletter. 

 Easton Lions  

 Hecktown-Lower Nazareth Lions  

 Nazareth Lions • Club members continue to collect eyeglasses and also plan to add 
collection boxes for hearing aids. 

 Palmer Township Lions  

 Wilson Borough Lions  

  

Lioness Clubs  

 Moore Township Lionesses  

 
 
 



 

“Chase the Chill” 

Free Scarf Giveaway 
 
 

 
 

Emmaus Triangle 

MAIN & 4TH STREETS, EMMAUS, PA 

 

November 7th – 9am to 2pm 
(Rain date: November 14th) 

 

Scarves handmade by  
Emmaus Lioness Lions Club Members 

 

“Take a scarf if you need one.” 

 

 

                                                                                                                            
    Emmaus Lioness Lions Club 
                  WE SERVE             







Emmaus Lions Club 
 

President Lion Dustin Grim 
received his Melvin Jones 

Fellowship Award from Lion Marty 
Lang, Chairman of the Committee. 

 Lion Chuck Moniak receiving his 
Melvin Jones Fellowship Award 
from fellow Lions Andy Megna, 

Henry Heil and Marty Lang. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Beacon Lodge Holiday Raffle 



 

 

 

COFFEE MUGS NEEDED! 

Do you have an extra coffee mug or two? (Please, no chips or cracks) 

Our Bethlehem Lions Club is in need of coffee mugs  

for our Veterans Appreciation Cup Project! 

Mugs needed by Nov. 23rd – contact Lion Kathy Duelley 

The cups will be filled with various items & given to Veterans 

living at the Veterans Housing/Hospital. 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

                     

This Photo by 

   

http://www.crookedbrains.net/2013/06/modern-cups-and-creative-cup-designs.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
http://pngimg.com/download/16880
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
http://www.mylittlehea.com/2015/11/christmas-wishlist-2015.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://blondemomblog.com/2014/06/08/life-is-good-coffee-giveaway-2/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

  

LIONS INTERNATIONAL ESSAY CONTEST RULES  

Essay 
2020-2021 

Peace Through Service 
Your club can sponsor visually-impaired students in the Lions Clubs International Essay 

Contest! 

The contest is open to students who are considered visually impaired according to their 

national guidelines, and will be 11, 12 or 13 years of age on November 15, 2020. Eligible 

birthdates are November 16, 2006 through November 15, 2009. One grand prize winner will 

receive an award and US$5,000. 

The contest theme is “Peace Through Service.” 

• Only a Lions club can sponsor the contest. The contest may be sponsored in a local school 

or organized, sponsored youth group, or individuals may be sponsored as well. 

• Essays must be no longer than 500 words, submitted in English, typewritten in black ink and 

double spaced. 

• Each essay must be submitted with a completed entry form. Essays submitted without 

completed entry forms will be disqualified. 

• Only one entry per student per year, and each entry must be the work of only one student.   

• Essay entries cannot have already been published.   

• Any essays found to be plagiarized will be disqualified, and the student will be prohibited 

from entering any future Lions competitions. 

DEADLINES 
November 15, 2020 – Postmark deadline for a club to send one winning essay to the district 

governor. Note: A participating club should notify its district governor in advance of sending 

an entry.   

. 

 

Participants accept all responsibility for late, lost, 

misdirected or illegible entries. Entries sent with 

insufficient postage will be disqualified. Lions Clubs 

International is not responsible for entries damaged, 

destroyed or lost during the judging process. Entries 

cannot be acknowledged or returned. They become 

property of Lions Clubs International upon receipt. Essays 

(partial or in their entirety) cannot be used without 

written permission from Lions Clubs International. 

In consideration for the opportunity to enter the Essay  
Contest, participants agree to allow Lions Clubs 

International to use their names and photographs for 

promotional and publicity purposes. An international 

grand prize winner is not eligible to receive subsequent 

prizes in future Lions International Essay Contests 

sponsored by Lions Clubs International. By entering, 

participants agree to be bound by these rules and the 

decisions of the judges and Lions Clubs International. 

Lions Clubs International may cancel the contest without 

notice at any time. The contest is void where prohibited, 

taxed or restricted by law. 

Mailing address:  

Essay Contest, Brand & Marketing Strategy   

Lions Clubs International   

300 W. 22nd Street   

Oak Brook, IL 60523-8842  Email: 

peaceposter@lionsclubs.org (The words “Lions 

Essay Contest” must appear in the subject line of 

the e-mail.) 

Voting will be held at the second cabinet meeting on November 14th for the 
Peace Poster and Essay. 

Wendy McGrew 

Peace Poster and Essay Chair 



cloudkid.com 

Saturday, November 21, 2020 (8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.)                                                                         

Wyndham Garden State College Mountain View Country Club, 310 Elks Club Road, Boalsburg, PA                                 

Cost: Lunch Only $10.00                                                                                                      

Seminar Reservations: cawilbur65@gmail.com or 607-738-6909 

Topics of Interest 

Members: Technology: Taking It Forward  The pandemic has us adapting ways to meet, conducting services, and fund-

raising.  PDG John Mallonee, LCI Certified Instructor, will show new tools assisting our members with new applications in technolo-

gy. 

Members: A, B, C Acronyms  New members arrive with heads turning and twirling in all directions: what to do, what does 

that mean, what did she/he just say?  PID Cindy Gregg will put a spin on those initials for better understanding! 

Members: Fun(ds) Raising: FUN & Games  Bored with same ‘ole, same ‘ole?  Creating ways to add enjoyment and excite-

ment to the traditional meetings.  Co-Instructors Lions Dorothy Daugherty and Debra Bieber will entertain new ideas. 

Members: Grants: Funding Awards  An alternative to gaining access to funds to keep serving those in need.  IPDG Jim Wil-

bur will provide Guidance with access and applications to assist with providing members and clubs more financial opportunities.   

Members: Boosting Satisfaction  Additional ways to encourage Lions to step-up; keeping seasoned members active; and 

handling conflicts with resolutions. International Director Larry Edwards will guide us to the future in Lionism. 

Members: Membership: Panel of Young Lions What do they want to do; how can they add energy to your club; and they 

will answer your questions, with steps to recruiting and enticing the next generation.  Lions representing the Mansfield Lions Club 

Members: Service: More Opportunities  Lions are always looking for new ways to provide service to those in need.  With 

the leadership of our Multiple District PDG GST Tom Gregg, you will need to bring a book to make a list! 

Rooms are available the night before, November 20, 2020, at the cost of $76 + room tax.                                                                               

(Code: Lions2020) for Reservations Call: 814-466-2255  State you are a PA Lion, attending the Membership Seminars. 

 

We can only accept 70 Lions at 

this time; 23 per session with 3 

sessions running at one time 

frame, separate rooms!!!!!                                                                                         

CALL EARLY TO GET A SEAT!! 

$5 per 10 tickets                

7 Baskets 



CHARITABLE ENTERPRISES  

AFFORDABLE HEARING AID PROGRAM 
 

 
Lions have always done a great job 

recycling eyeglass lenses and frames.  

Now, in conjunction with District 14-K 
Charitable Enterprises and the 

generous efforts of a local audiologist, 

Clubs will be collecting and recycling 
used hearing aids, along with eyeglass 

frames and lenses. 

 
Hearing aids do have a limited salvage 

value, the proceeds of which can then 

be applied in the Affordable Hearing 
Aid Program initiative offered through 

District 14-K Charitable Enterprises. 

 
Please consider creating a Hearing Aid Recycling collection box (see 

below) and place it at the sites already being used to collect eyeglasses. 

A separate receptacle will make it easier for your Club to separate the 
eyeglass items from the hearing aids. 

 

We are asking that any hearing aids you collect be separated from the 
eyeglasses and brought to the District Convention in April, where they 

will be processed by Charitable Enterprises Hearing Committee 

members and prepared for salvage conversion. 
 

We will not be accepting any single, loose hearing aid batteries. Please 

recycle them appropriately. 
 

We will accept new batteries in unopened, intact packages. 

 
Please contact Lion Tom Lindeman (lindemant@ptd.net) for further 

information or support. 

 
 

Thanks for your support in this endeavor! 
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